
 
 
 
 
 
The Spring Hill School District, in accordance with state and federal law, will ensure that 
homeless children in the school district have access to a free and appropriate public education. 
Homeless students are individuals who lack a fixed, regular, and adequate nighttime residence. 
 
Parents or students with questions related to homeless services should contact Cindy Dziadosz 
at (913) 592-7293 or dziadoszc@usd230.org.  
 
For more information regarding homeless children and youth, please refer to the Kansas State 
Department of Education website.  
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